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To add on to my other testimony, if this bill would force the use of synthetic materials 

when making  fly fishing flies. Flies are frequently lost while fishing, and a greater 

usage of synthetic materials would lead to a greater amount of non biodegradable 

materials and  pollutants entering our waterways, such as micro plastics and other 

petroleum based products. This could only damage our rivers, lakes, and fisheries. 


